A Safe Return for Spring 2022

at the University of Dubuque!

IN AN CONTINUED EFFORT TO PROTECT OUR MOST VULNERABLE, FACE COVERINGS WILL
BE REQUIRED WHILE INDOORS AT THE UNIVERSITY OF DUBUQUE UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE.

This precaution will stay in place no longer than necessary until UD has a documented sense of virus
activity as members of our community return to campus.

We highly recommend students get a COVID test prior to or upon returning to campus.

As we welcome students back to campus, you can expect:

e Face-to-face classroom instruction will continue.
Remote class attendance will be available in limited
and short-term situations.

e Continued support and encouragement of proven
health and safety protocols across campus.

e Students will have access to COVID-19 tests and
vaccines at the Smeltzer-Kelly Student Health Center.
Visit www.dbqg.edu for more information.

e Availability of single-use face coverings and hand
sanitizer at stations throughout campus.

¢ Ongoing implementation of additional cleaning

procedures of surfaces and high traffic areas. Smeltzer-Kelly Student Health Center has a comprehensive
treatment team that includes medical and brain health

e In-person student activities, performances, and !
professionals.

intercollegiate athletics will continue.
e One-on-one personalized academic support and All students also have access to COVID-19 testing and

advising for students. vaccine options.

UD strongly encourages students, faculty, and staff to receive a COVID-19 vaccine. Please
visit WWW.VACCINES.GOV to find locations that offer COVID-19 vaccines in the United States.

Students should go to the Smeltzer-Kelly Student Health Center for access to COVID-19
testing and vaccine options.

For additional information about exposure, isolation, or quarantine and getting tested for
COVID-19, visit WWW.DBQ.EDU/COVID-19

To our new and returning students, UD welcomes you! We look forward to living and learning

together — in person — at the University of Dubuque.






